
DEPARTMENT OF XEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE 
PUBLlC HEALTH SERVICE 

FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION 
ROCKVILLE. MARYLAND 20852 

It has been accepted for filing and assigned a docket number, Please refer to this 
number in any future correspondence with the Agency. 

We are returning your submission. It has not been accepted for filing at this time 
because it does not comply with the following sections of the Food and Drug 
Administration’s Administrative Practices and Procedures regulations: 

(See enclosure for referenced sections.) 

Other: 

Please feel free to contact us if we can be of further assistance, 

Sincerely yours, 

Hearing Clerk 
Public Records and Documents Center 

FLH 2909 (S-75) 


